
 

Friday 28 September 2018 

 

GULL COMMITS TO HOLD DOWN PRICES DESPITE FUEL EXCISE TAX 

At 00:01 hours on Sunday 30th September 2018, petrol prices across New Zealand will be pushed to greater highs 
with a 3.5 cents per litre increase to come into effect in the form of fuel excise tax. 

Gull spokesperson, Rohan Mehta says, “We at Gull are committed to holding down our prices at least until 
Wednesday 3rd October 2018 across our company-operated retail network. We plan to sell our existing fuel stocks 
at current prices until mid-next week. This stock was bought prior to fuel excise tax increase and we think it’s 
appropriate to pass on the pre-tax savings to our customers.”  

“We would rather be enjoying our time with friends and family on a Sunday than rushing around to put up prices. 
Lately, the country is witnessing record petrol prices ever recorded, and we are determined to offer some breathing 
space wherever possible.” 

“The fuel excise tax is inevitable, and we will be putting up our prices but that can wait until mid-next week.” 

At our company operated retail network across the North Island, where Gull controls retail prices, average prices 
will be as follows until at least Wednesday 3rd October 2018. 

Fuel Grade Average Price per litre 
Regular   (91 octane) $ 2.169 
Force 10 (98 octane) $ 2.319 
Diesel $ 1.471 

 
In addition, Gull, has their lowest pump price at their Atiamuri site, selling as below: 
 

Fuel Grade Pump Price 
Regular (91 octane) $ 1.977 
Force 10 (98 octane) $ 2.127 
Diesel $ 1.277 

 
You can visit the link www.gull.nz/locator to get a complete list of all their sites across the North Island. 
 

*Please note that the above comments only stand true across our company operated retail network. 

http://www.gull.nz/locator

